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Mein Kampf, the autobiography of Adolf Hitler, provides a peek into
the mind of a man who literally single-handedly managed to change the
course of history, wounding the psyche of a people for generations to
come and marring the memories of a race for all of time. Giving
excellent insight into the maniacal ideologies and visions with which
Hitler shook the world, Mein Kampf is an exploration of the Holocaust
from the other side of the genocide, from Hitler's perspective, that
is. One of the most widely published, circulated read books in the
world, Mein Kampf is at once a chilling, a revealing an intriguing
foray into the inner mental mechanics of a man whose legacy continues
to weigh down history even today.

After the Nazi Racial State
Forty years after his Hitler: A Study in Tyranny set a standard for
scholarship of the Nazi era, Lord Alan Bullock gives readers a
breathtakingly accomplished dual biography that places Adolf Hitler's
origins, personality, career, and legacy alongside those of Joseph
Stalin--his implacable antagonist and moral mirror image.

The Death of Democracy
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A riveting account of how the Nazi Party came to power and how the
failures of the Weimar Republic and the shortsightedness of German
politicians allowed it to happen. Why did democracy fall apart so
quickly and completely in Germany in the 1930s? How did a democratic
government allow Adolf Hitler to seize power? In The Death of
Democracy, Benjamin Carter Hett answers these questions, and the story
he tells has disturbing resonances for our own time. To say that
Hitler was elected is too simple. He would never have come to power if
Germany’s leading politicians had not responded to a spate of populist
insurgencies by trying to co-opt him, a strategy that backed them into
a corner from which the only way out was to bring the Nazis in. Hett
lays bare the misguided confidence of conservative politicians who
believed that Hitler and his followers would willingly support them,
not recognizing that their efforts to use the Nazis actually played
into Hitler’s hands. They had willingly given him the tools to turn
Germany into a vicious dictatorship. Benjamin Carter Hett is a leading
scholar of twentieth-century Germany and a gifted storyteller whose
portraits of these feckless politicians show how fragile democracy can
be when those in power do not respect it. He offers a powerful lesson
for today, when democracy once again finds itself embattled and the
siren song of strongmen sounds ever louder.
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The Dictators
From the bestselling author of the Don’t Know Much About® books comes
a dramatic account of the origins of democracy, the history of
authoritarianism, and the reigns of five of history's deadliest
dictators. What makes a country fall to a dictator? How do
authoritarian leaders—strongmen—capable of killing millions acquire
their power? How are they able to defeat the ideal of democracy? And
what can we do to make sure it doesn’t happen again? By profiling five
of the most notoriously ruthless dictators in history—Adolf Hitler,
Benito Mussolini, Joseph Stalin, Mao Zedong, and Saddam
Hussein—Kenneth C. Davis seeks to answer these questions, examining
the forces in these strongmen’s personal lives and historical periods
that shaped the leaders they’d become. Meticulously researched and
complete with photographs, Strongman provides insight into the lives
of five leaders who callously transformed the world and serves as an
invaluable resource in an era when democracy itself seems in peril.
"Strongman is a book that is both deeply researched and deeply felt,
both an alarming warning and a galvanizing call to action, both
daunting and necessary to read and discuss." —Cynthia Levinson, author
of Fault Lines in the Constitution
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Crossing Hitler
“The novel that foreshadowed Donald Trump’s authoritarian
appeal.”—Salon It Can’t Happen Here is the only one of Sinclair
Lewis’s later novels to match the power of Main Street, Babbitt, and
Arrowsmith. A cautionary tale about the fragility of democracy, it is
an alarming, eerily timeless look at how fascism could take hold in
America. Written during the Great Depression, when the country was
largely oblivious to Hitler’s aggression, it juxtaposes sharp
political satire with the chillingly realistic rise of a president who
becomes a dictator to save the nation from welfare cheats, sex, crime,
and a liberal press. Called “a message to thinking Americans” by the
Springfield Republican when it was published in 1935, It Can’t Happen
Here is a shockingly prescient novel that remains as fresh and
contemporary as today’s news. Includes an Introduction by Michael
Meyer and an Afterword by Gary Scharnhorst

The Unwritten Order
The unpublished followup to Hitler's autobiography never published
during the dictator's lifetime includes details of his vision for a
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foreign policy based on continual aggression that would inevitably
result in a confrontation with the United States, which he saw as a
major stumbling block to his plans.

KL
This groundbreaking international bestseller lays to rest many myths
about the Holocaust: that Germans were ignorant of the mass
destruction of Jews, that the killers were all SS men, and that those
who slaughtered Jews did so reluctantly. Hitler's Willing Executioners
provides conclusive evidence that the extermination of European Jewry
engaged the energies and enthusiasm of tens of thousands of ordinary
Germans. Goldhagen reconstructs the climate of "eliminationist antiSemitism" that made Hitler's pursuit of his genocidal goals possible
and the radical persecution of the Jews during the 1930s popular.
Drawing on a wealth of unused archival materials, principally the
testimony of the killers themselves, Goldhagen takes us into the
killing fields where Germans voluntarily hunted Jews like animals,
tortured them wantonly, and then posed cheerfully for snapshots with
their victims. From mobile killing units, to the camps, to the death
marches, Goldhagen shows how ordinary Germans, nurtured in a society
where Jews were seen as unalterable evil and dangerous, willingly
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followed their beliefs to their logical conclusion. "Hitler's Willing
Executioner's is an original, indeed brilliant contribution to
theliterature on the Holocaust."--New York Review of Books "The most
important book ever published about the HolocaustEloquently written,
meticulously documented, impassionedA model of moral and scholarly
integrity."--Philadelphia Inquirer

The War That Ended Peace
How Hitler came to Power describes how, what amounted to a conspiracy
of German military and industrial cliques, and in particular members
of the pre-First World War Pan German League, manipulated Allied
leaders and misrepresented the Treaty of Versailles to further their
ambitions. It was they who created the conditions which let Hitler
come to power. Economic historian Sara Moore is the author of Peace
without Victory for the Allies, 1918-1932 (Berg 1994). In her new book
she skilfully details how America and the Allies failure to secure an
‘unconditional surrender’ allowed factions within the German ruling
elites to portray their country’s military defeat as a stab in the
back by weak liberal politicians. They shared beliefs in Bismarck’s
legacy of ‘blood and iron’, the ideology of the ‘master race’ and
Germany’s destiny as a world power. Millions had voted for democracy
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and pacifism in 1928. This angered members of the Pan German League,
such as newspaper magnate, Alfred Hugenberg and his former employer,
Gustav Krupp. The pursued their nefarious schemes to undermine the
Weimar Republic with zero regard for the human cost. Real Politik
ruled. Moore reveals that Germany was world’s largest exporter in 1931
and its Reichsbank full of funds, when it pointed to the misery of its
people and asked for a moratorium on its reparations payments.
Foreigners worried about Germany’s huge number of unemployed and
feared that the country would be overcome by Bolshevism but their
fears were groundless because, unknown to them, Krupp had secretly
concluded a contract in which he agreed to assist Stalin in
modernising his armed forces provided that Stalin ordered the German
Communists to vote with the extreme Right instead of the Left in the
German Reichstag. Krupp also helped Stalin create and organise giant
collectives to pay for his weaponry. Demoralised by taxation, mass
unemployment and misinformation the German people finally lost their
faith in democracy and in 1932 voted to support Hitler. Only a short
time later Hindenburg allowed him to become dictator. Yet Krupp,
Hugenberg and the Pan Germans who helped Hitler’s rise to power seem
to have escaped censure for eighty years.

1924
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From his first visit to Berlin in 1916, Hitler was preoccupied and
fascinated by Germany's great capital city. In this vivid and entirely
new account of Hitler's relationship with Berlin, Thomas Friedrich
explores how Hitler identified with the city, how his political
aspirations were reflected in architectural aspirations for the
capital, and how Berlin surprisingly influenced the development of
Hitler's political ideas. A leading expert on the twentieth-century
history of Berlin, Friedrich employs new and little-known German
sources to track Hitler's attitudes and plans for the city. Even while
he despised both the cosmopolitan culture of the Weimar Republic and
the profound Jewish influence on the city, Hitler was drawn to the
grandiosity of its architecture and its imperial spirit. He dreamed of
transforming Berlin into a capital that would reflect his autocracy,
and he used the city for such varied purposes as testing his antiSemitic policies and demonstrating the might of the Third Reich.
Illuminating Berlin's burdened years under Nazi subjection, Friedrich
offers new understandings of Hitler and his politics, architectural
views, and artistic opinions.

They Thought They Were Free
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How American race law provided a blueprint for Nazi Germany Nazism
triumphed in Germany during the high era of Jim Crow laws in the
United States. Did the American regime of racial oppression in any way
inspire the Nazis? The unsettling answer is yes. In Hitler's American
Model, James Whitman presents a detailed investigation of the American
impact on the notorious Nuremberg Laws, the centerpiece anti-Jewish
legislation of the Nazi regime. Contrary to those who have insisted
that there was no meaningful connection between American and German
racial repression, Whitman demonstrates that the Nazis took a real,
sustained, significant, and revealing interest in American race
policies. As Whitman shows, the Nuremberg Laws were crafted in an
atmosphere of considerable attention to the precedents American race
laws had to offer. German praise for American practices, already found
in Hitler's Mein Kampf, was continuous throughout the early 1930s, and
the most radical Nazi lawyers were eager advocates of the use of
American models. But while Jim Crow segregation was one aspect of
American law that appealed to Nazi radicals, it was not the most
consequential one. Rather, both American citizenship and
antimiscegenation laws proved directly relevant to the two principal
Nuremberg Laws—the Citizenship Law and the Blood Law. Whitman looks at
the ultimate, ugly irony that when Nazis rejected American practices,
it was sometimes not because they found them too enlightened, but too
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harsh. Indelibly linking American race laws to the shaping of Nazi
policies in Germany, Hitler's American Model upends understandings of
America's influence on racist practices in the wider world.

The Death of Democracy
*A TIMES AND TELEGRAPH BOOK OF THE YEAR* WHAT CAUSED THE FALL OF THE
MOST PROGRESSIVE GOVERNMENT IN TWENTIETH-CENTURY EUROPE, AND THE RISE
OF THE MOST TERRIFYING? In the 1930s, Germany was at a turning point,
with many looking to the Nazi phenomenon as part of widespread
resentment towards cosmopolitan liberal democracy and capitalism. This
was a global situation that pushed Germany to embrace
authoritarianism, nationalism and economic self-sufficiency, kickstarting a revolution founded on new media technologies, and the
formidable political and self-promotional skills of its leader. Based
on award-winning research and recently discovered archival material,
The Death of Democracy is a panoramic new survey of one of the most
important periods in modern history, and a book with a resounding
message for the world today. 'Extremely fine with careful prose and
scholarship, he brings these events close to us.' Timothy Snyder, The
New York Times 'Intelligent, well-informed intriguing.' The Times
'With the injection of fresh contemporary voices, The Death of
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Democracy is also a thoughtful reflection of how our time more
resembles the Thirties than the Noughties.' Daily Telegraph

Hitler's Willing Executioners
Nazi Wives is a fascinating look at the personal lives, psychological
profiles, and marriages of the wives of officers in Hitler's inner
circle. Goering, Goebbels, Himmler, Heydrich, Hess, Bormann—names
synonymous with power and influence in the Third Reich. Perhaps less
familiar are Carin, Emmy, Magda, Margarete, Lina, Ilse and Gerda These
are the women behind the infamous men—complex individuals with
distinctive personalities who were captivated by Hitler and whose
everyday lives were governed by Nazi ideology. Throughout the rise and
fall of Nazism these women loved and lost, raised families and
quarreled with their husbands and each other, all the while jostling
for position with the Fuhrer himself. Until now, they have been
treated as minor characters, their significance ignored, as if they
were unaware of their husbands' murderous acts, despite the evidence
that was all around them: the stolen art on their walls, the slave
labor in their homes, and the produce grown in concentration camps on
their tables. James Wyllie's Nazi Wives explores these women in detail
for the first time, skillfully interweaving their stories through
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years of struggle, power, decline and destruction into the post-war
twilight of denial and delusion.

Hitler and Stalin
Delving into the controversy surrounding the fire that burned down the
Reichstag and ignited the Third Reich, this gripping account of
Hitler's rise to dictatorship reopens the arson case, profiling key
figures and making use of new sources and archives to reinvestigate
one of the greatest mysteries of the Nazi period.

DEATH IN THE TIERGARTEN
Focusing on German society immediately following the First World War,
this vivid historical narrative explains how fake news and political
uproar influenced Hitler and put him on the path toward dictatorial
power. How did an obscure agitator on the political fringes of
early-20th-century Germany rise to become the supreme leader of the
"Third Reich"? Unlike many other books that track Adolf Hitler's
career after 1933, this book focuses on his formative
period--immediately following World War I (1918-1924). The author, a
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veteran producer of historical documentaries, brings to life this era
of political unrest and violent conflict, when forces on both the left
and right were engaged in a desperate power struggle. Among the
competing groups was a highly sophisticated network of ethnic
chauvinists that discovered Hitler and groomed him into the leader he
became. The book also underscores the importance of a post-war
socialist revolution in Bavaria, led by earnest reformers, some of
whom were Jewish. Right wing extremists skewed this brief experiment
in democracy followed by Soviet-style communism as evidence of a
Jewish-Bolshevik plot. Along with the pernicious "stab-in-the-back"
myth, which misdirected blame for Germany's defeat onto civilian
politicians, public opinion was primed for Hitler to use his political
cunning and oratorical powers to effectively blame Jews and Communists
for all of Germany's problems. Based on archival research in Germany,
England, and the US, this striking narrative reveals how the
manipulation of facts and the use of propaganda helped an obscure,
embittered malcontent to gain political legitimacy, which led to
dictatorial power over a nation.

Mein Kampf
From Alexanderplatz, the bustling Berlin square ringed by bleak slums,
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to Moabit, site of the city's most feared prison, Death in the
Tiergarten illuminates the culture of criminal justice in late
imperial Germany. In vivid prose, Benjamin Hett examines daily
movement through the Berlin criminal courts and the lawyers, judges,
jurors, thieves, pimps, and murderers who inhabited this world.
Drawing on previously untapped sources, including court records,
pamphlet literature, and pulp novels, Hett examines how the law
reflected the broader urban culture and politics of a rapidly changing
city. In this book, German criminal law looks very different from
conventional narratives of a rigid, static system with authoritarian
continuities traceable from Bismarck to Hitler. From the murder trial
of Anna and Hermann Heinze in 1891 to the surprising treatment of the
notorious Captain of Koepenick in 1906, Hett illuminates a
transformation in the criminal justice system that unleashed a culture
war fought over issues of permissiveness versus discipline, the
boundaries of public discussion of crime and sexuality, and the role
of gender in the courts. Trained in both the law and history, Hett
offers a uniquely valuable perspective on the dynamic intersections of
law and society, and presents an impressive new view of early
twentieth-century German history. Table of Contents: Acknowledgments
Introduction 1. In Moabit 2. The Berlin of Surrogates 3. Honorable Men
4. Justice Is Blind 5. "Were People More Pitiless Fifteen Years Ago?"
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Epilogue Appendix: Regimes and Rulers Abbreviations Notes Archival and
Primary Sources Index Death in the Tiergarten is an impressive book.
Written in a light and entertaining style, with elegance and wit, it
is a rich source of thought-provoking insights. Hett offers his own
distinct spin on some of the common themes of Berlin
literature--crime, sex, sensation, mass media, and the dramatic
character of life in the modern metropolis. This unusually successful
and effective work of scholarship has the potential to reach a broad
audience. --Jonathan Sperber, University of Missouri at Columbia An
extremely rich and well-argued analysis of the culture of the criminal
courtroom in Wilhelmine Germany. Using stories about love, lust,
betrayal, and honor--crime stories and city stories--Benjamin Hett
pries open Berlin's public life in brilliant, unexpected ways. --Peter
Fritzsche, author of Reading Berlin 1900

Travellers in the Third Reich
A riveting account of how the Nazi Party came to power and how the
failures of the Weimar Republic and the shortsightedness of German
politicians allowed it to happen Why did democracy fall apart so
quickly and completely in Germany in the 1930s? How did a democratic
government allow Adolf Hitler to seize power? In The Death of
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Democracy, Benjamin Carter Hett answers these questions, and the story
he tells has disturbing resonances for our own time. To say that
Hitler was elected is too simple. He would never have come to power if
Germany's leading politicians had not responded to a spate of populist
insurgencies by trying to co-opt him, a strategy that backed them into
a corner from which the only way out was to bring the Nazis in. Hett
lays bare the misguided confidence of conservative politicians who
believed that Hitler and his followers would willingly support them,
not recognizing that their efforts to use the Nazis actually played
into Hitler's hands. They had willingly given him the tools to turn
Germany into a vicious dictatorship. Benjamin Carter Hett is a leading
scholar of twentieth-century Germany and a gifted storyteller whose
portraits of these feckless politicans show how fragile democracy can
be when those in power do not respect it. He offers a powerful lesson
for today, when democracy once again finds itself embattled and the
siren song of strongmen sounds ever louder.

The Nazi Menace
“Fascists,” “Brownshirts,” “jackbooted stormtroopers”—such are the
insults typically hurled at conservatives by their liberal opponents.
Calling someone a fascist is the fastest way to shut them up, defining
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their views as beyond the political pale. But who are the real
fascists in our midst? Liberal Fascism offers a startling new
perspective on the theories and practices that define fascist
politics. Replacing conveniently manufactured myths with surprising
and enlightening research, Jonah Goldberg reminds us that the original
fascists were really on the left, and that liberals from Woodrow
Wilson to FDR to Hillary Clinton have advocated policies and
principles remarkably similar to those of Hitler's National Socialism
and Mussolini's Fascism. Contrary to what most people think, the Nazis
were ardent socialists (hence the term “National socialism”). They
believed in free health care and guaranteed jobs. They confiscated
inherited wealth and spent vast sums on public education. They purged
the church from public policy, promoted a new form of pagan
spirituality, and inserted the authority of the state into every nook
and cranny of daily life. The Nazis declared war on smoking, supported
abortion, euthanasia, and gun control. They loathed the free market,
provided generous pensions for the elderly, and maintained a strict
racial quota system in their universities—where campus speech codes
were all the rage. The Nazis led the world in organic farming and
alternative medicine. Hitler was a strict vegetarian, and Himmler was
an animal rights activist. Do these striking parallels mean that
today’s liberals are genocidal maniacs, intent on conquering the world
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and imposing a new racial order? Not at all. Yet it is hard to deny
that modern progressivism and classical fascism shared the same
intellectual roots. We often forget, for example, that Mussolini and
Hitler had many admirers in the United States. W.E.B. Du Bois was
inspired by Hitler's Germany, and Irving Berlin praised Mussolini in
song. Many fascist tenets were espoused by American progressives like
John Dewey and Woodrow Wilson, and FDR incorporated fascist policies
in the New Deal. Fascism was an international movement that appeared
in different forms in different countries, depending on the vagaries
of national culture and temperament. In Germany, fascism appeared as
genocidal racist nationalism. In America, it took a “friendlier,” more
liberal form. The modern heirs of this “friendly fascist” tradition
include the New York Times, the Democratic Party, the Ivy League
professoriate, and the liberals of Hollywood. The quintessential
Liberal Fascist isn't an SS storm trooper; it is a female grade school
teacher with an education degree from Brown or Swarthmore. These
assertions may sound strange to modern ears, but that is because we
have forgotten what fascism is. In this angry, funny, smart,
contentious book, Jonah Goldberg turns our preconceptions inside out
and shows us the true meaning of Liberal Fascism.

The Gravediggers
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NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “Comprehensive, enlightening, and
terrifyingly timely.” —New York Times Book Review “Cool and persuasive
How Democracies Die comes at exactly the right moment.” —The
Washington Post Donald Trump’s presidency has raised a question that
many of us never thought we’d be asking: Is our democracy in danger?
Harvard professors Steven Levitsky and Daniel Ziblatt have spent more
than twenty years studying the breakdown of democracies in Europe and
Latin America, and they believe the answer is yes. Democracy no longer
ends with a bang—in a revolution or military coup—but with a whimper:
the slow, steady weakening of critical institutions, such as the
judiciary and the press, and the gradual erosion of long-standing
political norms. The good news is that there are several exit ramps on
the road to authoritarianism. The bad news is that, by electing Trump,
we have already passed the first one. Drawing on decades of research
and a wide range of historical and global examples, from 1930s Europe
to contemporary Hungary, Turkey, and Venezuela, to the American South
during Jim Crow, Levitsky and Ziblatt show how democracies die—and how
ours can be saved.

On Tyranny
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"But the point of Burke's work, and the significance of his
achievement, is not that he points out that religion and language
affect each other, for this has been said before, but that he proceeds
to demonstrate how this is so by reference to a specific symbolic
context. After a discussion 'On Words and The Word,' he analysess
verbal action in St. Augustine's Confessions. He then discusses the
first three chapters of Genesis, and ends with a brilliant and
profound 'Prologue in Heaven,' an imaginary dialogue between the Lord
and Satan in which he proposes that we begin our study of human
motives with complex theories of transcendence,' rather than with
terminologies developed in the use of simplified laboratory equipment.
. . . Burke now feels, after some forty years of search, that he has
created a model of the symbolic act which breaks through the
rigidities of the 'sacred-secular' dichotomy, and at the same time
shows us how we get from secular and sacred realms of action over the
bridge of language. . . . Religious systems are systems of action
based on communication in society. They are great social dramas which
are played out on earth before an ultimate audience, God. But where
theology confronts the developed cosmological drama in the 'grand
style,' that is, as a fully developed cosmological drama for its
religious content, the 'logologer' can be further studied not directly
as knowledge but as anecdotes that help reveal for us the quandaries
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of human governance." --Hugh Dalziel Duncan from Critical Responses to
Kenneth Burke, 1924 - 1966, edited by William H. Rueckert
(Minneapolis: University of Minnesota Press, 1969).

Blitzed
“A detailed and moving picture of how the Habsburgs suffered under the
Nazi regime…scrupulously sourced, well-written, and
accessible.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) It was during five
youthful years in Vienna that Adolf Hitler's obsession with the
Habsburg Imperial family became the catalyst for his vendetta against
a vanished empire, a dead archduke, and his royal orphans. That hatred
drove Hitler's rise to power and led directly to the tragedy of the
Second World War and the Holocaust. The royal orphans of Archduke
Franz Ferdinand—offspring of an upstairs-downstairs marriage that
scandalized the tradition-bound Habsburg Empire—came to personify to
Adolf Hitler, and others, all that was wrong about modernity, the
twentieth century, and the Habsburgs’ multi-ethnic, multi-cultural
Austro-Hungarian Empire. They were outsiders in the greatest family of
royal insiders in Europe, which put them on a collision course with
Adolf Hitler. As he rose to power Hitler's hatred toward the Habsburgs
and their diverse empire fixated on Franz Ferdinand's sons, who became
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outspoken critics and opponents of the Nazi party and its racist
ideology. When Germany seized Austria in 1938, they were the first two
Austrians arrested by the Gestapo, deported to Germany, and sent to
Dachau. Within hours they went from palace to prison. The women in the
family, including the Archduke's only daughter, Princess Sophie
Hohenberg, declared their own war on Hitler. Their tenacity and
personal courage in the face of betrayal, treachery, torture, and
starvation sustained the family during the war and in the traumatic
years that followed. Through a decade of research and interviews with
the descendants of the Habsburgs, scholar James Longo explores the
roots of Hitler's determination to destroy the family of the dead
Archduke—and uncovers the family members' courageous fight against the
Führer.

The Death of Democracy
"After the Nazi Racial State offers a comprehensive, persuasive, and
ambitious argument in favor of making 'race' a more central analytical
category for the writing of post-1945 history. This is an extremely
important project, and the volume indeed has the potential to reshape
the field of post-1945 German history." ---Frank Biess, University of
California, San Diego What happened to "race," race thinking, and
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racial distinctions in Germany, and Europe more broadly, after the
demise of the Nazi racial state? This book investigates the afterlife
of "race" since 1945 and challenges the long-dominant assumption among
historians that it disappeared from public discourse and policy-making
with the defeat of the Third Reich and its genocidal European empire.
Drawing on case studies of Afro-Germans, Jews, and Turks---arguably
the three most important minority communities in postwar Germany---the
authors detail continuities and change across the 1945 divide and
offer the beginnings of a history of race and racialization after
Hitler. A final chapter moves beyond the German context to consider
the postwar engagement with "race" in France, Britain, Sweden, and the
Netherlands, where waves of postwar, postcolonial, and labor migration
troubled nativist notions of national and European identity. After the
Nazi Racial State poses interpretative questions for the historical
understanding of postwar societies and democratic transformation, both
in Germany and throughout Europe. It elucidates key analytical
categories, historicizes current discourse, and demonstrates how
contemporary debates about immigration and integration---and about
just how much "difference" a democracy can accommodate---are
implicated in a longer history of "race." This book explores why the
concept of "race" became taboo as a tool for understanding German
society after 1945. Most crucially, it suggests the social and
Page 24/44

File Type PDF The Death Of Democracy Hitlers Rise To Power And The
Downfall Of The Weimar R Lic
epistemic consequences of this determined retreat from "race" for
Germany and Europe as a whole. Rita Chin is Associate Professor of
History at the University of Michigan. Heide Fehrenbach is
Presidential Research Professor at Northern Illinois University. Geoff
Eley is Karl Pohrt Distinguished University Professor of Contemporary
History at the University of Michigan. Atina Grossmann is Professor of
History at Cooper Union. Cover illustration: Human eye, ©
Stockexpert.com.

The Rhetoric of Religion
The first comprehensive history of the Nazi concentration camps In a
landmark work of history, Nikolaus Wachsmann offers an unprecedented,
integrated account of the Nazi concentration camps from their
inception in 1933 through their demise, seventy years ago, in the
spring of 1945. The Third Reich has been studied in more depth than
virtually any other period in history, and yet until now there has
been no history of the camp system that tells the full story of its
broad development and the everyday experiences of its inhabitants,
both perpetrators and victims, and all those living in what Primo Levi
called "the gray zone." In KL, Wachsmann fills this glaring gap in our
understanding. He not only synthesizes a new generation of scholarly
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work, much of it untranslated and unknown outside of Germany, but also
presents startling revelations, based on many years of archival
research, about the functioning and scope of the camp system.
Examining, close up, life and death inside the camps, and adopting a
wider lens to show how the camp system was shaped by changing
political, legal, social, economic, and military forces, Wachsmann
produces a unified picture of the Nazi regime and its camps that we
have never seen before. A boldly ambitious work of deep importance, KL
is destined to be a classic in the history of the twentieth century.

The Unfathomable Ascent
"First published in Great Britain by Allen Lane."--Title page verso

Burning the Reichstag
This unsettling and illuminating history reveals how Germany's
fractured republic gave way to the Third Reich, from the formation of
the Nazi party to the rise of Hitler. Amid the ravages of economic
depression, Germans in the early 1930s were pulled to political
extremes both left and right. Then, in the spring of 1933, Germany
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turned itself inside out, from a deeply divided republic into a oneparty dictatorship. In Hitler's First Hundred Days, award-winning
historian Peter Fritzsche offers a probing account of the pivotal
moments when the majority of Germans seemed, all at once, to join the
Nazis to construct the Third Reich. Fritzsche examines the events of
the period -- the elections and mass arrests, the bonfires and
gunfire, the patriotic rallies and anti-Jewish boycotts -- to
understand both the terrifying power the National Socialists exerted
over ordinary Germans and the powerful appeal of the new era they
promised. Hitler's First Hundred Days is the chilling story of the
beginning of the end, when one hundred days inaugurated a new thousandyear Reich.

Hitler's First Victims
The fact that the Holocaust was the result of conscious decisions made
by the highest levels of the Third Reich has been under-emphasized.
Although it would be a mistake to put the murder of the Jews down to
Hitler s will alone, it is time to make clear that Hitler was the
driving force behind radicalization of the National Socialist policy
of extermination. Without Hitler there would be no Holocaust. This
book offers documentary proof of Hitler s central role in the murder
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of European Jews. Various documents and fragments of documents have
been pieced together and the codified language of the dictator has
been deciphered."

Hitler's First Hundred Days
The collapse of the Third Reich in 1945 was an event nearly
unprecedented in history. Only the fall of the Roman Empire fifteen
hundred years earlier compares to the destruction visited on Germany.
The country's cities lay in ruins, its economic base devastated. The
German people stood at the brink of starvation, millions of them still
in POW camps. This was the starting point as the Allies set out to
build a humane, democratic nation on the ruins of the vanquished Nazi
state-arguably the most monstrous regime the world has ever seen. In
Exorcising Hitler, master historian Frederick Taylor tells the story
of Germany's Year Zero and what came next. He describes the bitter
endgame of war, the murderous Nazi resistance, the vast displacement
of people in Central and Eastern Europe, and the nascent cold war
struggle between Soviet and Western occupiers. The occupation was a
tale of rivalries, cynical realpolitik, and blunders, but also of
heroism, ingenuity, and determination-not least that of the German
people, who shook off the nightmare of Nazism and rebuilt their
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battered country. Weaving together accounts of occupiers and Germans,
high and low alike Exorcising Hitler is a tour de force of both
scholarship and storytelling, the first comprehensive account of this
critical episode in modern history.

Hitler's Second Book
The author of the critically acclaimed Hitler's Private Library
presents a gripping historical narrative that tells the story of Josef
Hartinger, a local Munich prosecutor, who openly challenged the
homicidal impulses of the Third Reich and risked everything in his
relentless pursuit of justice. 30,000 first printing.

Hitler's American Model
First published in 1955, They Thought They Were Free is an eloquent
and provocative examination of the development of fascism in Germany.
Mayer’s book is a study of ten Germans and their lives from 1933-45,
based on interviews he conducted after the war when he lived in
Germany. Mayer had a position as a research professor at the
University of Frankfurt and lived in a nearby small Hessian town which
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he disguised with the name “Kronenberg.” “These ten men were not men
of distinction,” Mayer noted, but they had been members of the Nazi
Party; Mayer wanted to discover what had made them Nazis. “What
happened here was the gradual habituation of the people, little by
little, to being governed by surprise; to receiving decisions
deliberated in secret; to believing that the situation was so
complicated that the government had to act on information which the
people could not understand, or so dangerous that, even if the people
could not understand it, it could not be released because of national
security. And their sense of identification with Hitler, their trust
in him, made it easier to widen this gap and reassured those who would
otherwise have worried about it.”--from Chapter 13, “But Then It Was
Too Late”

Exorcising Hitler
The dark story of Adolf Hitler's life in 1924--the year that made a
monster Before Adolf Hitler's rise to power in Germany, there was
1924. This was the year of Hitler's final transformation into the selfproclaimed savior and infallible leader who would interpret and
distort Germany's historical traditions to support his vision for the
Third Reich. Everything that would come--the rallies and riots, the
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single-minded deployment of a catastrophically evil idea--all of it
crystallized in one defining year. 1924 was the year that Hitler spent
locked away from society, in prison and surrounded by co-conspirators
of the failed Beer Hall Putsch. It was a year of deep reading and
intensive writing, a year of courtroom speeches and a treason trial, a
year of slowly walking gravel paths and spouting ideology while
working feverishly on the book that became his manifesto: Mein Kampf.
Until now, no one has fully examined this single and pivotal period of
Hitler's life. In 1924, Peter Ross Range richly depicts the stories
and scenes of a year vital to understanding the man and the brutality
he wrought in a war that changed the world forever.

Hitler and the Habsburgs
November 1932. With the German economy in ruins and street battles
raging between political factions, the Weimar Republic is in its death
throes. Its elderly president Paul von Hindenburg floats above the
fray, inscrutably haunting the halls of the Reichstag. In the shadows,
would-be saviours of the nation vie for control. The great rivals are
the chancellors Franz von Papen and Kurt von Schleicher. Both are
tarnished by the republic's all-too-evident failures. Each man
believes he can steal a march on the other by harnessing the
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increasingly popular National Socialists - while reining in their most
alarming elements, naturally. Adolf Hitler has ideas of his own. But
if he can't impose discipline on his own rebellious foot-soldiers, if
he can't even control his rages, what chance does he have of seizing
power? In The Last Winter of the Weimar Republic, Barth and Friedrichs
draw on a vast array of primary sources to render the last days of the
Weimar Republic in urgent, kaleidoscopic detail. Despite its
precarious state, Germany was by no means fated to plunge into the
abyss. The lesson of its final descent is both terrible and timely.

Liberal Fascism
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book
Review • The Economist • The Christian Science Monitor • Bloomberg
Businessweek • The Globe and Mail From the bestselling and awardwinning author of Paris 1919 comes a masterpiece of narrative
nonfiction, a fascinating portrait of Europe from 1900 up to the
outbreak of World War I. The century since the end of the Napoleonic
wars had been the most peaceful era Europe had known since the fall of
the Roman Empire. In the first years of the twentieth century, Europe
believed it was marching to a golden, happy, and prosperous future.
But instead, complex personalities and rivalries, colonialism and
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ethnic nationalisms, and shifting alliances helped to bring about the
failure of the long peace and the outbreak of a war that transformed
Europe and the world. The War That Ended Peace brings vividly to life
the military leaders, politicians, diplomats, bankers, and the
extended, interrelated family of crowned heads across Europe who
failed to stop the descent into war: in Germany, the mercurial Kaiser
Wilhelm II and the chief of the German general staff, Von Moltke the
Younger; in Austria-Hungary, Emperor Franz Joseph, a man who tried,
through sheer hard work, to stave off the coming chaos in his empire;
in Russia, Tsar Nicholas II and his wife; in Britain, King Edward VII,
Prime Minister Herbert Asquith, and British admiral Jacky Fisher, the
fierce advocate of naval reform who entered into the arms race with
Germany that pushed the continent toward confrontation on land and
sea. There are the would-be peacemakers as well, among them prophets
of the horrors of future wars whose warnings went unheeded: Alfred
Nobel, who donated his fortune to the cause of international
understanding, and Bertha von Suttner, a writer and activist who was
the first woman awarded Nobel’s new Peace Prize. Here too we meet the
urbane and cosmopolitan Count Harry Kessler, who noticed many of the
early signs that something was stirring in Europe; the young Winston
Churchill, then First Lord of the Admiralty and a rising figure in
British politics; Madame Caillaux, who shot a man who might have been
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a force for peace; and more. With indelible portraits, MacMillan shows
how the fateful decisions of a few powerful people changed the course
of history. Taut, suspenseful, and impossible to put down, The War
That Ended Peace is also a wise cautionary reminder of how wars happen
in spite of the near-universal desire to keep the peace. Destined to
become a classic in the tradition of Barbara Tuchman’s The Guns of
August, The War That Ended Peace enriches our understanding of one of
the defining periods and events of the twentieth century. Praise for
The War That Ended Peace “Magnificent . . . The War That Ended Peace
will certainly rank among the best books of the centennial crop.”—The
Economist “Superb.”—The New York Times Book Review “Masterly . . .
marvelous . . . Those looking to understand why World War I happened
will have a hard time finding a better place to start.”—The Christian
Science Monitor “The debate over the war’s origins has raged for
years. Ms. MacMillan’s explanation goes straight to the heart of
political fallibility. . . . Elegantly written, with wonderful
character sketches of the key players, this is a book to be
treasured.”—The Wall Street Journal “A magisterial 600-page
panorama.”—Christopher Clark, London Review of Books

Hitler's Berlin
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The chilling and little-known story of Adolf Hitler's eight-year march
to the pinnacle of German politics. On the night of January 30, 1933,
Adolf Hitler leaned out of a spotlit window of the Reich chancellery
in Berlin, bursting with joy. The moment seemed unbelievable, even to
Hitler. After an improbable political journey that came close to
faltering on many occasions, his march to power had finally succeeded.
While the path of Hitler's rise has been told in books covering larger
portions of his life, no previous work has focused solely on his eightyear climb to rule: 1925-1933. Renowned author Peter Ross Range brings
this period back to startling life with a narrative history that
describes brushes with power, quests for revenge, nonstop
electioneering, American-style campaign tactics, and-for Hitlermoments of gloating triumph followed by abject humiliation. Indeed,
this is the tale of a high-school dropout's climb from the infamy of a
failed coup to the highest office in Europe's largest country. It is a
saga of personal growth and lavish living, a melodrama rife with love
affairs and even suicide attempts. But it is also the definitive
account of Hitler's unrelenting struggle for control over his raucous
movement, as he fought off challenges, built and bullied coalitions,
quelled internecine feuds and neutralized his enemies-all culminating
in the creation of the Third Reich and the western world's descent
into darkness. One of the most dramatic and important stories in world
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history, Hitler's ascent spans Germany's wobbly recovery from World
War I through years of growing prosperity and, finally, into crippling
depression.

Nazi Wives
Winner of the Los Angeles Times Book Prize for Biography A New York
Times bestseller, this major new biography of Hitler puts an emphasis
on the man himself: his personality, his temperament, and his beliefs.
Volker Ullrich's Hitler, the first in a two-volume biography, has
changed the way scholars and laypeople alike understand the man who
has become the personification of evil. Drawing on previously unseen
papers and new scholarly research, Ullrich charts Hitler's life from
his childhood through his experiences in the First World War and his
subsequent rise as a far-right leader. Focusing on the personality
behind the policies, Ullrich creates a vivid portrait of a man and his
megalomania, political skill, and horrifying worldview. Hitler is a
landmark biography with unsettling resonance in these times.

HOW HITLER CAME TO POWER
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From a prize-winning historian, the definitive biography of Adolph
Hitler Hitler offers a deeply learned and radically revisionist
biography, arguing that the dictator's main strategic enemy, from the
start of his political career in the 1920s, was not communism or the
Soviet Union, but capitalism and the United States. Whereas most
historians have argued that Hitler underestimated the American threat,
Simms shows that Hitler embarked on a preemptive war with the United
States precisely because he considered it such a potent adversary. The
war against the Jews was driven both by his anxiety about combatting
the supposed forces of international plutocracy and by a broader
desire to maintain the domestic cohesion he thought necessary for
survival on the international scene. A powerfully argued and utterly
definitive account of a murderous tyrant we thought we understood,
Hitler is essential reading for anyone seeking to understand the
origins and outcomes of the Second World War.

How Hitler Was Made
During a 1931 trial of four Nazi stormtroopers, known as the Eden
Dance Palace trial, Hans Litten grilled Hitler in a brilliant and
merciless three-hour cross-examination, forcing him into multiple
contradictions and evasions and finally reducing him to helpless and
Page 37/44

File Type PDF The Death Of Democracy Hitlers Rise To Power And The
Downfall Of The Weimar R Lic
humiliating rage (the transcription of Hitler's full testimony is
included.) At the time, Hitler was still trying to prove his embrace
of legal methods, and distancing himself from his stormtroopers. The
courageous Litten revealed his true intentions, and in the process,
posed a real threat to Nazi ambition. When the Nazis seized power two
years after the trial, friends and family urged Litten to flee the
country. He stayed and was sent to the concentration camps, where he
worked on translations of medieval German poetry, shared the money and
food he was sent by his wealthy family, and taught working-class
inmates about art and literature. When Jewish prisoners at Dachau were
locked in their barracks for weeks at a time, Litten kept them sane by
reciting great works from memory. After five years of torture and hard
labor-and a daring escape that failed-Litten gave up hope of survival.
His story was ultimately tragic but, as Benjamin Hett writes in this
gripping narrative, it is also redemptive. "It is a story of human
nobility in the face of barbarism." The first full-length biography of
Litten, the book also explores the turbulent years of the Weimar
Republic and the terror of Nazi rule in Germany after 1933. [in
sidebar] Winner of the 2007 Fraenkel Prize for outstanding work of
contemporary history, in manuscript. To be published throughout the
world.
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How Democracies Die
In previous books, Holocaust historian Timothy Snyder dissected the
events and values that enabled the rise of Hitler and Stalin and the
execution of their catastrophic policies. With Twenty Lessons, Snyder
draws from the darkest hours of the twentieth century to provide hope
for the twenty-first. As he writes, "Americans are no wiser than the
Europeans who saw democracy yield to fascism, Nazism and communism.
Our one advantage is that we might learn from their experience."

The Hitler Conspiracies
Half a century after their deaths, the dictatorships of Stalin and
Hitler still cast a long and terrible shadow over the modern world.
They were the most destructive and lethal regimes in history,
murdering millions. They fought the largest and costliest war in all
history. Yet millions of Germans and Russians enthusiastically
supported them and the values they stood for. In this first major
study of the two dictatorships side-by-side Richard Overy sets out to
answer the question: How was dictatorship possible? How did they
function? What was the bond that tied dictator and people so
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powerfully together? He paints
different ways in which Stalin
and dominated their people. It
ideals corrupted by the vanity

a remarkable and vivid account of the
and Hitler rose to power, and abused
is a chilling analysis of powerful
of ambitious and unscrupulous men.

Hitler
New York Times Bestseller “[A] fascinating, engrossing, often dark
history of drug use in the Third Reich.” — Washington Post The Nazi
regime preached an ideology of physical, mental, and moral purity. Yet
as Norman Ohler reveals in this gripping new history, the Third Reich
was saturated with drugs: cocaine, opiates, and, most of all,
methamphetamines, which were consumed by everyone from factory workers
to housewives to German soldiers. In fact, troops were encouraged, and
in some cases ordered, to take rations of a form of crystal meth—the
elevated energy and feelings of invincibility associated with the high
even help to account for the breakneck invasion that sealed the fall
of France in 1940, as well as other German military victories. Hitler
himself became increasingly dependent on injections of a cocktail of
drugs—ultimately including Eukodal, a cousin of heroin—administered by
his personal doctor. Thoroughly researched and rivetingly readable,
Blitzed throws light on a history that, until now, has remained in the
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shadows. “Delightfully nuts.” — The New Yorker NORMAN OHLER is an
award-winning German novelist, screenwriter, and journalist. He is the
author of the novels Die Quotenmaschine (the world’s first hypertext
novel), Mitte, and Stadt des Goldes (translated into English as Ponte
City). He was cowriter of the script for Wim Wenders’s film Palermo
Shooting. He lives in Berlin.

It Can't Happen Here
A panoramic narrative of the years leading up to the Second World
War—a tale of democratic crisis, racial conflict, and a belated
recognition of evil, with profound resonance for our own time. Berlin,
November 1937. Adolf Hitler meets with his military commanders to
impress upon them the urgent necessity for a war of aggression in
eastern Europe. Some generals are unnerved by the Führer’s grandiose
plan, but these dissenters are silenced one by one, setting in motion
events that will culminate in the most calamitous war in history.
Benjamin Carter Hett takes us behind the scenes in Berlin, London,
Moscow, and Washington, revealing the unsettled politics within each
country in the wake of the German dictator’s growing provocations. He
reveals the fitful path by which anti-Nazi forces inside and outside
Germany came to understand Hitler’s true menace to European
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civilization and learned to oppose him, painting a sweeping portrait
of governments under siege, as larger-than-life figures struggled to
turn events to their advantage. As in The Death of Democracy, his
acclaimed history of the fall of the Weimar Republic, Hett draws on
original sources and newly released documents to show how these longago conflicts have unexpected resonances in our own time. To read The
Nazi Menace is to see past and present in a new and unnerving light.
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